
CUT HERE 

NO CHRISTMAS 
THIS YEAR? 

Imagine the holidays without presents, a tree,  
a hot meal, or even a place to sleep.   

Now, imagine you’re a child. 

     
   While most kids are thinking about 
what toys they’ll find under their tree 
this Christmas Day, there are children 
in our community wondering where 
they and their family will stay warm for 
the night, or if they’ll have a hot meal 
to eat. 
     
   This isn’t the way Christmas Day — 
or any day — should be for a child and 
their family. 

Yes, I want to help local homeless children and their 
families have a merry Christmas this year!  Here’s my 
gift of:     $9.50      $28.50      $38.00      $ ______ 

 
TO: St. Vincent de Paul of Coeur d’Alene 
 
FROM:   
 
ADDRESS:  
 
CITY/STATE/ZIP:  

St. Vincent de Paul 
108 E. Walnut 

Coeur d’Alene, ID  83814 

Your donation is tax 
deductible. 

     But you can make a difference for these children this holiday by 
helping us provide a Christmas meal and a place to sleep for them and 
those they love.  A simple gift of 
 

$9.50 will feed and shelter 1 child 
$28.50 will feed and shelter 1 child and 2 parents 

$38.00 will feed and shelter 1 family of four 
 

     We know how busy the holiday season gets, but please, stop and take 
the time to remember those who don’t have much this season — or all 
year long.  Thank you! 


